
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Southern California Edison’s West of Devers Upgrade Project  

Southern California Edison (SCE) has scheduled construction on a portion of the West of Devers (WOD) Upgrade Project 
(Project). The Project will upgrade the existing transmission lines between the Devers, El Casco, San Bernardino, and Vista 
substations to increase system transfer capacity from 1,600 megawatts (MW) to 4,800 MW. The Project is located 
primarily within the existing WOD right-of-way in incorporated and unincorporated parts of Riverside and San Bernardino 
counties and includes modifications to SCE’s existing telecommunications facilities. 

Distribution, Subtransmission and Telecommunications Improvement Activities:  

• Trenching to support relocation of existing and installation of new of underground lines 
• Removal and replacement of overhead lines (distribution, conductor and fiber optic) including cable pulling, splicing, 

stringing and termination 
• Topping off existing wood poles; installation, removal and replacement of wood poles; and installation of lightweight 

steel poles 
• Duct bank and vault installation 
• Telecommunications equipment and facilities installation 
• Subtransmission equipment and facilities installation 

Locations Scheduled for Subtransmission, Distribution, and Telecommunications Improvements from March 2018 through 
December 2018:  

 San Bernardino Avenue, Almond Avenue, Lugonia Avenue, Redlands Boulevard, Citrus Avenue, Barton Road 
 Nevada Street, Iowa Street, Research 

Drive, Bryn Mawr Avenue 
 Mountain View Avenue, Mission Road, 

California Street, Juanita Street 

Most work activities will be conducted 
Monday through Saturday from 6:00 a.m. 
to 7:00 p.m.  Occasionally, as project 
conditions require, work will occur on 
Sundays and overnight. 

SCE’s Commitment and You 
SCE understands that construction can 
potentially be disruptive to daily 
activities. The company is committed to 
ensuring the communities’ safety and, to 
the extent possible, minimizing 
inconvenience. SCE is committed to 
working with the community to minimize the impacts of this Project and will use its best efforts to schedule construction 
activities to avoid heavy traffic periods, including major holidays.  

For More Information 

Visit the Project website at: www.on.sce.com/devers 
Public Liaison: Debrah Bishop 
Call the Project information line at (888) 226-9916, where your call will be routed to effectively resolve your concern. 
We look forward to coordinating with you. 

Sincerely, 
Sylvia Granados 
Project Manager, Environmental 
Project Execution, Major Environmental Projects 

http://www.on.sce.com/devers

